
From: Lynch, John <John.Lynch@WILTONCT.ORG>  
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2022 12:03 PM 
To: White, Daphne <Daphne.White@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: RE: P&Z Commission Meeting - January 9, 2023 
 

Thank you Daphne. The only issue we see is with the Wilton Center Lofts construction phase. 

Will there be an area for staging and parking during the construction period. The contractor 

vehicles will not be able to park on the roadway. Was there any discussion relative to this topic? 

 

Thank you, 

 

John 

 
John P. Lynch - Chief of Police 
Wilton Emergency Management Director (EMD) 
Region 1 ESF-13 Coordinator 
Board of Directors CPCA 
FBI NA Session 247 
BS, MPA 

Police Building Project Information- https://www.wpdtownhallproject.org/wpd-building.html 
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240 Danbury Rd. 
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Office: 203-834-6255 
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john.lynch@wiltonct.org 
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